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Requiring in person to vote in personis a form of voter suppression. Especially for 

those of us that are not able to take off of work to stand in line for hours and/or do not 

have access to transportation. We all know that even a Federal holiday would not 

Grant the day off for most workers. 

Mail in ballots are already secured with voter signatures and voters are verified when 

they register.  I've had personal experience with a ballot being sent back because my 

signature wasn't a close enough match to the one on file. This is a good indication 

that the checks are there and the mail in system is secure.  

I am strongly opposed to this bill that that I believe is a form of voter suppression.  


